Zoning Inspector

From: Development Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 9:30 AM

To: 'Eric Cooper'

Subject: FW: Planning Board Decision Notification for Westbrook Corners.

From: Raeman, Robert [mailto:raemanr@hunt-eas.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 4:45 PM

To: Development Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: RE: Planning Board Decision Notification for Westbrook Corners.

Hi Michelle

I’m not sure if it makes a difference or not but the resolution states the system will be installed on a ballasted system
(the same as the landfill site) this will be conventionally installed with driven posts.

You can do what you want with this information just wanted you know if it makes a difference to anyone.
Thanks

Bob Raeman

From: Development Clerk [mailto:devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org]

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 3:49 PM

To: mbufalini@pfisterenergy.com; Raeman, Robert <raemanr@hunt-eas.com>; gwestbrook@clearcovesystems.com
Cc: 'Eric Cooper' <gcooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; 'Sarah Reynolds' <sreynolds@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Planning Board Decision Notification for Westbrook Corners.

Good Afternoon,
Attached, please find Planning Board Decision Notification for Westbrook Corners. Please Note: This Decision says that
application was continued to 11/29/16, this application will be continued to 11/9/16.

Thank you,
Michelle Amow
Office Specialist I
Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
(585) 394-1120 x2230

Michelle Amon
Office Specialist I
Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
(585)394-1120



